
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

Well done everyone for all of your                                                  

amazing work in Year 3. We are                                            

so proud of everything you have                                                

achieved this year and how far                                                 

you have all come. We wish you and your families a 

very happy summer break! 

Miss MacDonald and Miss Williams  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                       in Year 3 

This Month’s Super Learners 

Well done to the following children 

who have received certificates in July. 

Darwin: Oli, Liad, Nala, Hana, Freddie 

and Rocco 

Robinson: Kodee, Harley, Maddy, 

Saanvi, Georgie and Jevindu 

 

 

 

 

This month, we were very lucky to have visitors from the 

Cambridge Diving Centre. They taught us how to position our 

body ready to dive as well as a number of different jumps. It was 

lovely to incorporate our gymnastics learning into a different 

sport.  

 

 

 

 

 

This month in Art, we have had so much fun 

finalising our animated drawings. Once we 

had finished our drawings, we designed a 

stage for them to move on. To get 

inspiration, we observed different 

landscapes and identified different shapes 

and shades.  


